

# **WUFA Pre-School Newsletter**

June 28th 2016

## This week we having being doing lots of planting

There are some pictures of what your children have done:





## **Our Learning Focus:**

We are continuing with the "Great Outdoors" with a continued focus at the moment of growing. This week we have been for a local nature walk and have been making nature pictures and wands with the items we collected. If anyone has an old sink, tyres, wellies or plants to donate for use to use in the garden, this would be much appreciated.

#### **Mathematics**

This week we have also been doing lots of counting and recognition of numbers. We have been collecting a certain number of objects on our walk, singing lots of number songs, looking at numbers when measuring our ingredients for our pizza, doing lots of counting during group time and comparing quantities.



"Recites some number names in sequence."

"Begins to make comparisons between quantities."

"Knows that a group of things changes in quantity when something is added or taken away."

EYFS 22-36 months p32

#### We have a busy week this week with;

- Sports day
- Transition days
- WUFA teddy bear picnic

#### **Transition Days**

This Thursday is the first of two Woodstock Primary School nursery and reception transition days if children are unable to attend WUFA due to transition days please let us know.

If your child is attending nursery can you please make us aware if we need to collect them for their lunch club session and afternoon session.

Nursery children will be collected at the usual time of 11.30 by WUFA staff. We have spoken to Anne Hipwell and we will also collect the reception children at 11.30 for lunch club and afternoon sessions.

## **Teddy Bears picnic/Fundraiser**

Don't forget we have our WUFA teddy bear picnic on Saturday 2<sup>nd</sup> July from 12-2. We have lots of surprises and competitions, a fun day out for all the family. We would really appreciate any tombola prizes and cake baking. Please bring any cakes to Wufa on Friday.

## **Reminders/Dates/Information**

**WUFA** fundraising event

Royal Teddy Bears Picnic – Saturday 2<sup>nd</sup> July 2016. More details to follow....

End of Term - Wednesday 20th July



Please can ALL children that attend WUFA Pre-School have a spare pair of clothes clearly labelled on their peg. (not in a plastic bag) The children get wet, dirty, sometimes have accidents and we do not have a limitless supply!

Also children are bringing belongings from home that sometimes are causing disputes between children and getting lost. To minimise this can parents try their best to leave them at home or take them with them after dropping off. However if your child is in settling in period and they have comfort toy we are more than happy to have this at WUFA.

## Handyman/Woman...DIY SOS....

We are looking for someone that could occasionally help us out with small DIY jobs either a volunteer or a recommendation. Please contact WUFA 01993 810044 office@wufa.co.uk

## **Breakfast Club Assistant**

September Start (Induction Prior to September) We are looking for a fun, lively and reliable person to join our breakfast club team Monday – Friday 7.15am – 9am. No qualifications necessary, experience desirable.

Please contact WUFA office 01993 810044 office@wufa.co.uk

office@wufa.co.uk manager@wufa.co.uk